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AUTO LOTTO for Local Cancer Care is BACK!  
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While the pandemic has prevented the Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation from hosting so 
many of its traditional fundraisers, the online Auto Lotto Lottery for Healthcare has been a 
successful alternative! Holding the first annual Auto Lotto last fall did not disappoint, raising 
$149,700 for the Pembroke Regional Hospital’s (PRH) new Cancer Care Campaign! Because of 
this success, Auto Lotto for Healthcare is returning on October 5th!  
 
The Grand Prize draw will be held on Thursday, December 9th for a brand new 2022 
Mitsubishi Outlander ES SUV!  
 
In addition to the grand prize draw, three Early Bird draws will also be held! The first is a 
Husqvarna Trio Package donated by RG Dick Plummer valued at over $2,000 which will be drawn 
on October 21st. The second is an Entertainment Package (82” Flat Screen TV and Sound Bar) 
donated by The Brick Pembroke which will be drawn on November 4th. The third is an All-Inclusive 
Barbados Vacation donated by Brian Kendrick of Travel Only and Sea Breeze Beach House 
Barbados. 
 
“This will be our biggest lottery yet with three Early Bird prizes up for grabs,” said PRH Foundation 
Executive Director Roger Martin. “Tickets are limited so make sure to get your ticket before they 
are sold out. We can feel the excitement building in the community as our sponsors get the 
message out there,” he said. “Thank you to everyone involved in the 2021 Auto Lotto. We cannot 
do it without you! You are truly making a difference!” 
 
And Community Fundraising Specialist Leigh Costello echoed those sentiments, thanking all of 
the sponsors of the Auto Lotto sponsors: RG Dick Plummer, The Brick Pembroke, Brian Kendrick 
of TravelOnly / Sea Breeze Beach House, MyFM, Dredge Leahy Architects Inc., JP2G 
Consultants Inc., Perri-Rae Boell & Associates / The Co-operators, Pembroke Mitsubishi, Dunbar 
Home Inspections, Saffco, McCarthy Propane, Mortgages by Lindsey / The Mortgage Advisors, 
Smitty’s Home Hardware and Roy & Associates.  
 
Tickets will be available online starting Tuesday, October 5th at 10am at AUTOLOTTO.CA at 
a cost of $25 each or $100 for five tickets.   
 
For inquiries contact the PRH Foundation Office at (613) 732-2811, extension 7408 or visit the 
PRHF website at www.prhfoundation.com.  
 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:  
Roger Martin, Executive Director 
Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation  
roger.martin@prh.email 
(613) 732-2811, extension 6223 
 
Connect with us on Social Media 
Facebook: @PembrokeRegionalHospitalFoundation 
Instagram: @prh.foundation 
LinkedIn: /prhfoundation 
Youtube: Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation 
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